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Media Alert

1996-97 Keating and Howard Cabinet record release: opportunity to make preferences.

[bookmark: _GoBack]13 March 2018

We hope you will again help the National Archives select the most interesting Cabinet documents for our annual embargoed briefing. If you would like to contribute to the selection process we will require you to provide your list of preferred records by Monday 26 March. 

We will ask you to select your preference of 20 records from a list of 1996-97 Keating and Howard Cabinet records. Your preferences will be collated and will assist us to narrow the list. The final selection will be digitised and released (by embargo) at our annual briefing in December 2018, before being publically released 1 January 2019.

If you would like to help select documents for digitisation and embargoed release, please contact me via details below.  I will then ask you to sign an embargo agreement form before sending you the listed titles of Cabinet documents.  

Media Contact: Sophia McDonald 
Senior Communications 
t (02) 6212 3697  m 0417 247 157  e media@naa.gov.au
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